
Club
Advisor: Tricia Martel pmartel@audubonschools.org

Attendance is capped at 30 – if more students apply, student
selection will be done by lottery.

Hour of Code - Dec 4th (only 1 day)
The Hour of Code takes place each year during Computer Science Education Week. It is held annually,
typically in December, in recognition of the birthday (December 9, 1906) of computing pioneer Admiral
Grace Murray Hopper.
Students will be able to select from a wide variety of computer science and coding activities -
students should make sure to bring their own chromebook and charger.

STEAM Club Permission Slip *Please return to the main office by December 1st

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________

Child’s Teacher: ___________________ Emergency Contact: ________________________

Emergency Contact Phone: _______________________email:_____________________

My child will be (please circle one): Picked Up* / Walking Home* / Going to KEYS after this
program ends at 4pm. * Students will be dismissed via Mansion Avenue main doors.

I give my child, ________________________________________________ permission to participate
in the STEAM Club after school program, for the dates indicated above, from 3pm-4pm.

__________________________________________ Parent/Guardian Signature


